## NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY

THE MEDICAL SCHOOL 303 E. CHICAGO AVE. CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60611

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY HEALTH AND PREVENTIVE MEDICINE 312-649-7914

JEREMIAH STAMLER, M.D. PROFESSOR AND CHAIRMAN DINGMAN PROFESSOR OF CARDIOLOGY

April 9, 1975

Correspondence.

Henry Blackburn, M.D. University of Minnesota Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate #27 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

APR 14 1975

LAB OF PHYSIOLOGICAL HYGIENE

Dear Henry:

Thanks for sending me a copy of your letter to Dr. H. Toshima in Japan. I certainly agree with your thought on fellowships there for work in preventive cardiology here. We of course would be pleased to work with you and them on this.

It was useful also having the report with the listing of the many fine activities of the laboratory under your leadership.

All the best.

J5/nd

Dictated but not read